
KALIHI-WLAMA 
CULTURE & ARTS 
SOCIETY INC. 

357 N. KING ST 
HONOLULU,HI 96817 

PH. (808) 521-«905 

September 12, 1996 

Mr. K e a l i ' i R e i c h e l 
525 Akolea Place 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear K e a l i ' i : 

I t was such a pleasure to meet and t a l k w i t h you during our i n t e r v i e w s e s s i o n 
on September 3rd. We are honored to inc l u d e you i n our hula resource p u b l i ­
c a t i o n , "Nana I Na Loea Hula," 

As per our co n v e r s a t i o n , we arranged f o r your photo s e s s i o n on September 21st. 
i n Honolulu. I s tha t date s t i l l okay f o r you and do you want to take the 
p i c t u r e a t the Queen Emma Summer Palace? 

I don't have your phone number so can you please c a l l me to confirm the time 
and place of the photo session? My number i s 521-6905. 

I ' l l be looking forward to hearing from you. Mahalo n u i l o a . 

S i n c e r e l y , 

J a n M. I t a g a k i 
E x e c u t i v e D i r e c t o r 

J l / s o 


